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O-2 Vice President’s Report 

April 13, 2022 

Brenda Hemmelman 

• Attending MPLA Chew n Chats 

• Attended PD committee meeting 

• Attended MPLA Leadership Institute meetings 

• Reviewed bank statements 

• Continue to organize MPLA VP email account 

• Reviewing reports for meeting 

• With Robin, reviewed and updated MPLA long range plan 

• Conference 2022 report: https://www.mtlib.org/Annual-Conference  

o Proposals have been chosen; those that were not chosen are being offered the 

opportunity to do a poster session 

o Vendor registration is open; attendee registration coming soon 

▪ Proposed fees 

o MPLA board meetings set: Wednesday, August 3rd 4 pm; membership/new EB meeting 

Friday, August 5th 4 pm 

 

Conference Logo: 

   

Proposed registration fees: 

 

https://www.mtlib.org/Annual-Conference

